Humility
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Our theme this half term is Compassion but thinki n(_g of yourself
LESS.
C.S. Lewis

Tl'xan‘( you to all those Parents who came a]ong to Farents’ Evening last Tl—nursclag, and to those who gave us their
feedback, which was overwhelminglg Positive and cxtremelg encouraging,. More detailed information on the
responses will be available on the website, soon.

As alwags, hcgou have any issues or concerns, Please contact the class teacher or mgsch and we will make every
effort to lwelP resolve them. ]Fﬂou were unable to attend on Tl‘wursclaﬂ, Please contact school to arrange an
alternative aPPointment, thank you.

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award
Congratulations to Archie in Year 1 who won my Good Manners and Respect Award last week. Archie is a shining light

in and around school. He always has a lovely smile on his face and quietly shines his good manners and respect for all

to see. Keep shining brightly, Archie, we are very proud of you.
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NATIUNA[ DAY OF PHAYEH

LNOV, 2019 | SERREKUNDA WEST MINI
@ APM | STADIUM, WEST FIELD

WHITE T-SHIRT ARE AVAILABLE FOR SALE

Dates — Reminders

Monday 25" November — PTA Cinema Night — 3:30-5:30pm

Friday 29" November- PTA Non- Uniform day - please bring in a prize for the tombola
Wednesday 4" December — Christmas Fayre 3:30-5:30pm (stalls still available -only £5 a table)
Monday 2" December - Community Christmas Tree Switch On at St Christopher’s Church
Friday 13 December- KS1 Christmas party and Christmas Lunch

Monday 16 December - KS2 Christmas Production at 6pm

Tuesday 17" December— KS1 Christmas Production at 2pm and 6pm

Wednesday 18™ December — KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch

Thursday 19th December- Whole School Pantomime Trip to see Peter Pan at Blackpool Grand Theatre
Friday 20" December - School closes for the Christmas Holidays at 2pm

Parking and Road Safety

Thank you to all those parents and carers who have
y p Thankﬂou ?orgour SUPPOF‘t,

helped with the parking challenge this week. Many
C M Seagrave

parents have commented that it has helped to ease the

congestion and make things safer, which can only be a

positive move.




